RE: Winter Haven Interconnect Agreement
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Tracy,

Have you shared this the PWRC? It sounds like you all are the local pioneers in this area and maybe the PWRC can copy you. In regard to the regulator issues. We will need
to speak with FDPE and SWFWMD and discuss this with them. Can | share the agreement with them?

Gerald

From: Tracy Mercer <tmercer@Townofdundee.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 5:07 PM

To: Robinson, Gerald D <Gerald.Robinson@flhealth.govs

Cc: Inevil, Alphonse <Alphonse.lnevil@flhealth.gov>; Stadelbacher, Ron <Ronald.5tadelbacher@flhealth.gov>; Goldstein, Cynthia <Cynthia.Goldstein@flhealth.gov>
Subject: Winter Haven Interconnect Agreement
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Mr. Robinson,

This is the agreement with Winter Haven for the 500,000 gallons per day. Construction to be completed by October 2023. Is there a form or application that the Town will
need to do?

Thank you for all your help with this.

Tracy Mercer

Special Projects Coordinator
Town of Dundee

202 Main Street

Dundee, FL 33838-1000
863.438.8330 ext. 242
863.370.2996



